
Open House
 31st-3rd: 12:30-2:00

Registration Begins
2nd: Current 4K families entering 5K

3rd: Church Members currently enrolled

4th: Currently Enrolled in the Program

7th: Church Members Not Enrolled

8th: Public Registration

School Closed
21st: Presidents' Day

Monthly Mission
We talked about making

Valentine cards to send to our

local nursing homes this month.  

If you have other children who

would like to make one, feel

free to send it in for us to

deliver.     

February News
Laughing is good for

the heart! It reduces

stress and gives a

boost to your immune

system!

February 28-March 4th

Monday

"One Fish, Two Fish": Wear Red or Blue




Tuesday

"The Cat in the Hat": Wear your favorite hat.




Wednesday

Read Across America Day:

Dress as your favorite book character




Thursday

"Green Eggs and Ham": Wear green and pink




Friday

"If I Ran the Zoo": Wear something with 

animal print

                        


